
Announcements for Tuesday, October 1, 2019 

 

❖ There will be a National Honor Society Meeting this Friday October 4 in the small 

cafeteria at 8:30am bring your student ID to check in. We will be hosting a couple of 

guest speakers you do not want to miss out! If you are looking for leadership 

opportunities please drop by Mrs. Huber’s office in guidance, we have some great 

opportunities for projects. Also Friday is the absolute last day for Dues and Contracts. 

Check Schoology for the schoolpay links. 

 

❖ Off-Season Practices for Boys Soccer will be held on Mondays at 4:10 in front of the 

school beginning on October 7th. A sports physical and athletic clearance account are 

required to participate. See the Bartram Athletics website for instructions. 

 

❖ The Bartram Trail chapter of Hugs Across the County will be hosting a canned food drive 

during Homecoming week.  Give a canned good during lunch Today through Friday and 

get candy!  And your can will help your grade receive points towards the Homecoming 

trophy.  Which grade will win???? 

 

❖ Vote for your 2019 homecoming court in the courtyard during all lunches Tomorrow 

through Friday. 

 

❖ The Colors of Bartram is having their first meeting Tomorrow at 8:40am in room 223. 

You can pay your dues on SchoolPay or bring a check or cash to the meeting. Dues are 

$25 and you get a FREE T-shirt. Join us, we would love to meet you. 

 

❖ The Fruit Cove Baptist Church is looking for volunteers to referee for Upward Flag 

Football.  You will receive service hours in exchange for your help.  For more 

information and to sign up, please go to www.fruitcove.com/upward 

 

❖ SAT testing is in the 9th grade building  this Saturday, 10-05-19.  They need to print their 

admission ticket, bring an approved calculator and #2 pencils. 

 

❖ The Gifted specialist will be in the guidance conference room all day today if any student 

wishes to meet with them. 
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